Policing in Pitt Meadows

January 2021



Protect Yourself from COVID-19 Fraud

COVID-19 scams are spreading like the virus. Since governments have launched pandemic support programs like CERB and the BC Recovery Benefit, these programs have become the subjects of a number of scams. Fraudsters want to profit from consumers' fears, uncertainties, and misinformation and are posing as businesses, charities and governments.

Here are some tips to protect yourself:

- Don't share any personal information with unconfirmed sources online, on the phone, or in person.
- Never respond or click on suspicious links and attachments.
- Watch out for companies claiming to sell COVID-19 tests and vaccines.

If you think you may be a victim of a scam, contact your local RCMP and report it online to the Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre.

The Pitt Meadows Community Police Office is open during regular operating hours with COVID-19 restrictions in place. Please call 604-465-2402 prior to your visit.

Pitt Meadows Community Policing Office

104 -12027 Harris Road, Pitt Meadows, BC, V3Y 2B5

604.465.2402 | rcmp.gc.ca

Hours of Operation 8:00am to 4:00pm Monday to Friday

What can the Community Policing Office do for you?

The Community Policing Office is a close and convenient place for residents to:

- Report a crime
- Obtain a criminal record check
- Find safety information
- Get advice or talk to a police officer

f @RMRCMP



